
Dear online participants, 

As the Bone and Soft tissue course in Pilsen is approaching (it will take place on 20-22nd of February) 
we wanted to give you some update about the organization and final schedule. It is going very well, 
and we have 26 amazing speakers confirmed (for the full list, see the website). Attached (or again at 
https://www.biopticka.cz/en/events/bst2025/ ) please find the final schedule.  

As you are aware the full scientific program will be recorded and streamed online. All the recordings 
should be made available after the course as well. We would like to ask you to share this 
information with any of your colleagues that might be interested in viewing this seminar online. 
Feel free to share this information on your social media as well. It will be free of charge, and anybody 
interested just needs to register at kratochvilova@biopticka.cz. 

Importantly, please be aware that we will share the link to the stream a few days (maybe even only 
1 day) before the course with all registered participants. However, if you for some reason do not 
receive the link 12 hours before the course start, please let us know (check your spam folder first 
though ������ . 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us either at kratochvilova@biopticka.cz 
or at michael.michal@biopticka.cz.  

We are looking forward and hope to provide you with a memorable educational experience.  

Best regards, 

Michael Michal, M.D. and the organizational team of Biopticka laboratory  
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